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Texas Nonprofit Theatres honors Lee for
hosting youth conference
  
BAYTOWN, TX — Lee College earned recognition this month from Texas Nonprofit
Theatres (TNT) for hosting its 22nd annual Youth Conference. The gathering brought
400 young thespians and their directors and chaperones from across the state to
campus for a summer camp-style week of performances and workshops.

Kim Martin, technical theater instructor and an officer on the TNT Board of Governors,
presented the honorary plaque from the organization at the June meeting of the Lee
College Board of Regents. The 2017 TNT Youth Conference, held from June 6-11 at
the Performing Arts Center and various buildings around campus, marked the second
consecutive year that Lee College has been selected to host the event.

“The TNT executive committee and officers wanted to give deep gratitude to Lee
College for the wonderful job of providing amazing facilities, extraordinary service and
unwavering support as hosts,” Martin said. “They can’t stop telling me how wonderful
this place is. I’m proud of that and proud to be with Lee College, and I want you to know
people from around the state recognize that, too.”
  


